
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am writing to say that I oppose House Bill 3063. I do not think this is answer to the measles issue. As a 
parent of a child too young to take the vaccine and one who is in a delayed schedule to do poor health, I 
am still very leery of the language and ramifications of this bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
Meriah Shelton   
 


